
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

September 10, 2013 
 
Dear (Representative): 
 
We are writing to formally request your personal financial support to help finish the long delayed Flight 93 National Memorial in 
Shanksville, Pennsylvania. The heroic actions of the United Flight 93 crew and passengers prevented an attack on our beloved 
Capitol on September 11, 2001. We believe a strong commitment to honor these national heroes is overdue. 
 
Twelve years ago, 40 passengers and crewmembers sacrificed their lives on behalf of our country. We know now that the 
terrorists were intent on destroying the United States Capitol on that day — one of the most iconic buildings in Washington, D.C. 
and a symbol of our democracy, and the citizens within it. Many owe their lives to the heroes of Flight 93. 
 
As Flight Attendants, we are working to honor our hero colleagues and all who died on that day by ensuring that the memorial is 
finally completed. We are working with the National Parks Foundation to realize this goal. The memorial is the only National Park 
Service site commemorating the events of September 11, 2001. 
 
We are asking that each Member of Congress set an example by making a personal contribution to the fund. There are currently 
only a few Representatives and Senators who have contributed. We are asking you to take part in the final push to raise the less 
than $1.7 million needed for completion of the Flight 93 National Memorial. We ask that every member of Congress contribute to 
the national memorial to honor the heroes who gave their own lives to protect your workplace and our country’s shining symbol 
of democracy. 
 
Teams of Flight Attendants who are members of our unions will be reaching out to all Members of Congress in the coming 
weeks seeking a pledge of personal support. 
 
Join us in remembering our heroes this September 11 by helping to fund the completion of the Flight 93 National Memorial. 
Please make a contribution today. 

 


